xvii.  Letter to Patients/DPC Transition #1
Dear Valued Patient(s), 
   October 13, 2015
I hope this letter finds you happy and healthy.
It's hard to believe that Green Hills Family Health Care opened July 3rd, 2003 with zero patients!!  Over the past 12 years, we have grown to full capacity and are providing some of the best Primary Care in the Lehigh Valley.  We have successfully remained independent which has directly allowed me to provide comprehensive and personalized care for my patients.  I have been in control of the policies and procedures in the office allowing, first and foremost, for the best patient care I can provide.  In the past 5 years, there have been increasing administrative burdens and hurdles imposed by insurance companies and government agencies on Primary Care.  Green Hills Family Health Care has embraced these challenges and accommodated accordingly. Unfortunately, other practices have been negatively impacted by these outside forces.  They have been unable to remain independent.  
For 3 years, we have continued to rate #1 in quality in Lehigh Valley Physician Hospital Organization’s Achieving Clinical Excellence (ACE) program, which is above all other primary care offices in the program!  We have also enjoyed top ratings in quality with Highmark, Capital Blue Cross, United, Cigna and Aetna.    
Despite preforming so well, I feel the administrative requirements that are being imposed on me and all physicians is directly impacting the quality of care I want to continue to provide to you as I have for the past 12 years.  Medicine is now a business.  The present model is not fostering the ability of the Primary Care Physician to provide a high level of care. 
Medicine is supposed to be the practice of combining science and art to serve our patients.  It is not a commodity that can be succinctly measured and rated because every one of you is different.  Every patient has a different story, there are no two cases exactly the same even with the same diagnosis.  This reality cannot be bottled, analyzed, restricted or rated by any agency.  So what I was trained to do and have been doing as well as I can for the past 18 years, which is being the front line for patient care in diagnosing and treating each patient as an individual, is being slowly dismantled.  It all starts in the Family Doctor’s office.   Medicine allows me to serve.  I love what I do.  I love teaching my patients and talking to them.  I love learning with my patients, because there is always more to learn.  To learn, I must listen.  To listen takes TIME.  There is less and less time with the patient as more policies are enforced and less TIME to listen, think, give quality preventative care and/or coordinate care for those with complex chronic illness.
In order for me to honor my commitment to you as a patient(s), to continue to practice the ART OF MEDICINE in the manner in which I was taught, I have made the decision to stop accepting insurance as of December 24th, 2015.  On January 2nd, 2016, I will be opening Green Hills Direct Family Care in the same office with the same staff, Melinda and Sarah.  Green Hills Direct Family Care will be a Direct Primary Care (DPC) practice.  There are over 6000 DPC practices in the country and more are opening every month.  This is not concierge medicine which requires a large annual fee and most often still accepts insurance.  DPC charges an affordable monthly membership fee and will provide you with the best patient centered experience anywhere in the country. 
This does not mean that if you have insurance you cannot remain a patient.  To the contrary, it is recommended that all patients maintain some kind of health insurance plan.  DPC is not an insurance plan and not a substitute for health insurance.  Patients who enroll in a DPC practice will often opt for a higher deductible policy for hospital/specialist/catastrophic care and any care you may require outside of my office or outside of the multiple services I will be offering for free in my office.   
The monthly fees will be as follows:
Age 0-19    $10.00/month (with one adult member, otherwise $25.00/month)
Age 20-44  $50.00/month
Age 45-64  $75.00/month
Age 65 +     $100.00/month
Please see the attached inclusive list of free services that are included with the monthly membership fee. 
I will be holding two town hall meetings at the Upper Macungie Township Building on October 28th, from 7pm-9pm, and November 11th, from 7pm-9pm. The address is listed on the last page. We will also be having an open house at the office on December 9th, 2015 from 7pm-9pm. These will be open forums during which you can ask any questions.
For those of you that have already expressed an interest to me and for those who would like to continue to work together to meet your ongoing healthcare needs, I ask that you call the office so we can walk you through the enrollment process.  We will be opening to the public for enrollment after December 15, 2015.  Our practice membership will be limited, so please respond as soon as possible and we can add your name to the growing list of current patients that have already signed up for this new model of care. Our new website is currently under construction and the link will be included with our next letter. In the meantime, to pre-enroll, please go to www._____________or call Melinda or Sarah for further details.
It has been my honor and pleasure to care for you.  Thank you for entrusting your health to my care over the years.  I will continue to treat every patient as I would a family member and continue to strive to provide the highest quality care in The Lehigh Valley.  Melinda, Sarah and I look forward to the opportunity to continue to provide your primary care needs.  
With sincerest regard-
Kimberly Legg Corba, D.O.
List of value added FREE services included with membership: 
1. No more copayments.
2. No more coinsurance.
3. No more deductible payments.
4. No per visit charge/unlimited visits.
5. Extended visits (minimum of 30-maximum 45 minutes-can request longer if needed) in a relaxed office environment which will help us to more adequately address your questions or concerns with patience and understanding.
6. Minimal time in the waiting room due to extended visits. 
7. 24-hour physician access. 
8. Phone/email/text correspondence directly with me for urgent medical issues 24/7.
9. Virtual visits via Skype or Face Time (when deemed appropriate by physician). 
10. All medical information is private unless patient requests otherwise.
11. Wholesale pricing for members that includes MEDICATION dispensed on site at time of visit, RADIOLOGY studies and LABORATORY (includes 10% mark up on labs and meds for supplies).
12. Fee is all-inclusive (except for vaccines). There will be no extra fee for any service I currently provide in the office (i.e. EKG's, spirometry, nebulizer treatments, PAPs, lesion removal, etc.) except for microdermabrasion, which will be $10.00 per treatment. 
13. Membership will be limited. 
14. No enrollment fee ($50.00 per individual or family) for current patients who sign up by December 15, 2015. 
15. Apply meds, labs, and radiology to HSA, HRA and FSA accounts and deductibles.
Town Hall Meetings:
Independent Park Community Center
150 Independent Road
Breinigsville, Pa 18031
Wednesday, October 28th, from 7pm-9pm
Wednesday, November 11th, from 7pm-9pm
Open House: 
Green Hills Family Health Care
1150 Glenlivet Drive, Suite A-17
Allentown, Pa 18106
Wednesday, December 9th, 2015 from 7pm-9pm
